



SQUAW VALLEY PUBLIC SERVICE DISTRICT



GENERAL MANAGER'S REPORT

DATE: April 25, 2017

TO: District Board Members

FROM: Mike Geary, General Manager

SUBJECT: General Manager's Report – Information Only

BACKGROUND: The discussion section below provides information from the District's management on its current projects that are not the subject of a separate report. This report is formatted to provide new information and recent progress only.

The General Manager participated in the following meetings in the last month:

- Finance Committee
- Fire Chief Selection Process applications review; separate meetings with each Fire Department shift, Management Team, staff, each of the applicants (pre-interview workshops) and the Personnel Committee.
- Fire Chief Interview Panel Chief Schwartz (North Tahoe Fire), Chief Seline (Truckee Fire) and Chief Lindgren (Cal Fire)
- Fire Chief Interviews three interviews with each applicant
- Weekly with Direct Reports Finance & Administration Manager, Fire Chief, District Engineer, Operations Superintendent and Secretary to the Board
- Director of the Board Fred Ilfeld
- TOT Projects members of the community and Director Ilfeld
- Executive Coaching Consultant
- Monthly Planning staff
- Fire Dept. Salary Survey staff
- Operations Department Labor MOU Operations Superintendent, representative from International Union of Operating Engineers Local 39 and shop steward
- Squaw Valley Mutual Water Company Board Meeting
- Squaw Valley Municipal Advisory Council
- Five-Year Capital Budget staff

Personnel Committee

• Truckee River Siphon Replacement Project – two meetings with District Engineer

ATTACHMENTS: None

DATE PREPARED: April 19, 2017